
Updates from the State House

State Budget Update
The Governor and State Legislature
have agreed on a compromise budget
which provides full funding for the waitlist
and ongoing service budgets, and an
additional $250,000 for each year of the
biennium for Early Supports and
Services. The budget also includes the
first Medicaid rate increase in thirteen
years for the Developmental Services
System, which will aid in helping to
address the work force challenges that

individuals and families are facing. Read the full update here.

Dental Benefit Work
Group
New Hampshire Department
of Health and Human
Services convened its first
public working group session
on September 26th, per HB
692 (Ch. 268, Laws of 2019),
to establish a public planning process for the development of an
implementation plan to incorporate an adult dental benefit into a value-based
care platform within the New Hampshire Medicaid Care Management Program.
Read the full notice from the New Hampshire Department of Health and
Human Services here.
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